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	Media_Release_Text_1: Sheriff’s Office Joins Colorado Springs Police Department in Hosting Asian Community Forum 

The El Paso County Sheriff’s Office would like to invite all members of our community to an Asian Community Forum.  This is an opportunity to build relationships with members of our Asian Community and also to address questions or concerns citizens may have regarding minority communities and law enforcement officers.  

The Forum will be held on Friday, August 19, at 6:00 pm in the El Paso County Sheriff’s Office 3rd floor Community Room, located at 27 E Vermijo Avenue.  

Special guests include Undersheriff Joseph Breister, Colorado Springs Police Department Deputy Chief Mark Smith and members of the Community Relations Team.  

The flyer for this event is attached to this Media Release.  We hope you will join us for light refreshments, an informal meeting, and meaningful conversation.  If you have any questions, please contact the Sheriff’s Office Community Relations Team at 719-520-7162. 
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